HORNING PARISH COUNCIL NEWS – OCTOBER 2017
Jubilee Walk.
Parishioners may have noticed that the guard fences which were placed around the trees on Jubilee Walk (situated on the village playing fields) are becoming somewhat deteriorated and unsightly. These fences were placed there when the trees were first planted to protect them until they’d become fully established.

The parish council is currently making arrangements for these fences to be removed and prior to this being carried out, any plaques identifying those trees which are sponsored by and/or dedicated to the memory of an individual(s) will be carefully removed.

The plaques will then be mounted on a purpose made display board, which will be placed at one end of the walk. The display board will of course identify the specific tree(s) which are sponsored by and/or dedicated to individuals.

Village “Volunteer Working Group”.

It has been suggested by a parishioner that it may be a good idea to form a small group of volunteers who would be willing to assist the parish council in carrying out some of the small maintenance tasks that often arise in and around the village. 

If anyone is interested in becoming part of such a group, please make contact with the Parish Clerk who will be pleased to collate the names of any interested persons.

Village Speed Watch Co-ordinator.

The parish council is still seeking someone to take on the role of Village Speed Watch Co-ordinator. 

Whilst this position isn’t particularly taxing, it does require a person who is able to dedicate a couple of hours per week to the organisation of the role, is sufficiently computer literate to be able to complete the record keeping required and is also able bodied enough to handle the equipment used. 
If any parishioners are interested in discussing this role in greater detail, please make contact with the Parish Clerk who would be pleased to arrange for a full briefing to be provided.
Next Parish Council Meeting:
The next meeting will be held on Monday 6th. November 2017, at 7pm in St Benet’s Hall.

Members of the public are very welcome to attend the meeting.
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